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LIBRARY SERVICES:

The library disability services and the Disability Room in Central Reading Room is now under  
management of Brenda Coven .

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY:

Please notify Maryanne (in person or e-mail) right away if you 
are donating an item or more to our bake sale and auction on  
next Wednesday, March 6th.  This will help in determining how 
many carts with shelves are needed to display the merchandise .

If you are bringing a baked item please put a label of  
identification and the price.(not too expensive)

Auction items may be brought to the Director's Office on Friday  
(3/1) and Monday (3/4). Carts will be provided in the conference  
room for you to drop off the item(s).

Baked goods may be brought on Tuesday  (3/5) so that they will be 
remain fresh for the sale on Wednesday .
    

HELP BUILD THE STONY BROOK HOME!
ALL OUR PROFITS WILL GO TOWARDS THE $ 1,000

WE ARE COMMITTED TO RAISING BEFORE MARCH  12!




